





I asked the Commissioner to indicate a contact other than Mr
Farmer within the AFP. He indicated that I should be in touch
with him direct 0N substantive matters and Assistant
Commissioner Bates on routine matters,

The Commissioner will be away from 17 July on leave when I
should he in touch with Deputy Commissioner Johnson direct. If
I have difficulty din reaching General Grey at any time,
Inspector Bdrzins will be able to arrange contact.
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I took the opportunity of explaining to him that if an
arrangement were to be worked out under which police officers
were made available to us as investigators, we would be very
keen to have offdicers with skills din interviewing witnesses,
preparing briefs and developing a brief of the kind that would
ordinarily be prepared for court proceedings. (Although the
Commission is not a court it is required to be satisfied on
matters on the basis of evidence admissible in a court.) Mr
Johnson took note of this.

I also raised the matter of possible dindemnities from
disciplinary proceedings for police officers. He indicated
that +this was not din his wview unreasonable, noting that
indemnities had been given 1in the Social Security Frauds
matter. I pointed out that recommendations for indemnity had

also been made by the Stewart Commission.

Mr Johnson indicated that he would bring this matter to the
notice of the Commissioner.
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